
Thank you for your interest in 

the traditional BSN program.   

 

The 2024-2025 application is 

under review currently.  Once 

the application has been 

updated, we will make it 

available on our website.  The 

application should be available 

around June 15th, so please 

check back closer to that date.  

 

Thank you for your patience! 


